
Poppy Appeal – November 2023! 

The Royal British Legion, formerly the British Legion, is a British charity 

providing financial, social and emotional support to members and veterans 

of the British Armed Forces, their families and dependants, as well as all 

others in need. 

Children and families of Salisbury, have taken part in promoting awareness 

and collecting donations for the charity. On Friday 10th November, we also 

had a visit from @DarlastonWMP who offered their support in raising 

awareness.  

This has been a remarkable way of working together in the community for 

such a good cause.  

Thank you to all. 

 

 


